Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher Emma Severn – Head of School

t: (01623) 455920

e: <u>office@suttonroad.org</u>
w: www.suttonroad.org





Sutton Road Primary School and Nursery

> Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 5SF

Date: 11.03.2025

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our vehicle learning this half term, we have organised trips to Mansfield Fire Station Museum, where the children will have the opportunity to develop their knowledge further and ask questions about firefighting.

For the visit to take place, we kindly as for a voluntary donation of **£1 per child** to help support the volunteers at Mansfield Fire Station Museum.

Furthermore, we will also require parent volunteers to allow the trip to go ahead (see dates and times below). Please let your child's class teacher know if you are able to support with walking to and from the museum.

Please make sure to send your child to school wearing school uniform and an appropriate coat depending on the weather forecast.

2KL - Tuesday 25th March (12:20pm - 3:10pm)

2LP - Wednesday 26th March (12:20pm - 3:10pm)

2KT - Thursday 27th March (12:20pm - 3:10pm)

School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Please ensure to make all payments to ParentMail by Monday **24**th **March**.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thomson, Miss Pearson and Miss Lazarevic















